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If you have HOB shirts to   

donate, we will gladly  

accept them!   

 

Please drop them off  

in the front office! 

Information  and  

suggested reading lists  

included in weekly  

parent emails and  in 

this edition of the  

Pirate Post! 

FRIDAY, MAY 27th 

DISMISSAL  AT 12:45 

What an incredible HOB Band Concert we had last week!   
A huge shout out to Crystal and Chip Hendricks and the guitar 

group, beginning, intermediate, advanced, and jazz bands!   
So impressive! 



 

The HOB Special Olympics Unified Soccer Team brought home the gold at the State Games in 

Orlando!  Please congratulate the HOB team members and coaches on a fantastic performance, 

incredible sportsmanship, and winning eight gold medals! 

 

 

Huge congratulations to the following HOB winners  

of the Robert Frost Poetry Contest who were honored 

this weekend at the Studios of Key West.   

 

 

 

 

Gunner Bartlett 

(Kindergarten), 

Lucy Keil (6
th
 

grade),  Jalynn 

Barreto (6
th
 

grade), Samantha 

Pierre Louis (7
th
 

grade). 


























